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Whatever is beautiful. 

Whatever is meaningful. 

Whatever brings you happiness. 

May it be yours this holiday season and 

throughout the coming year.

 

 

Warm Wishes from the Board of Directors 

at Light of the Prairies. 
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http://www.lightoftheprairies.ca/


  

I Hope This New Year Brings You… 

Courage to try again 

Passion for doing what you love 

Ambition to aim higher 

Resilience in overcoming obstacles 

Humility to learn from others 

Kindness for yourself and others 

 



 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

  



  



 

  SILP House News 

SILP and Preston house have experienced a busy yet exciting 

autumn and winter season. Since our last update, we have 

successfully completed the Mental Health Walk, allowing 

our clients’ training to pay off. We are truly proud of their 

dedication and commitment and the smiles on their faces 

throughout it all. 
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